
2023
May 21, Sunday 13:30-17:30
Open Seminar

Pioneer of Public Health 
from St. Luke’s to the world
Host : St. Luke’s International University Graduate School of Public Health
Venue: Hinohara Hall, B1F, St. Luke's Center for Clinical Academia 
           (streamed simultaneously)
Capacity: 100 people for On-site participation, 300 people for Online participation 

We will present the history of public health at St. Luke's and in Japan, and why 
St. Luke's has now established the Graduate School of Public Health to educate 
professionals who will serve the world from the perspectives of history, education, and 
career development. The seminar is open to all interested parties, including those 
considering enrollment in the school. You are also welcome to attend only the part I. 
We look forward to seeing you there.

  Part 1: Symposyum                                                       13:30 -15:15
     Language: Japanese with online interpretation in English
     Facilitator : Satomi Sato, Associate Professor
  1. St. Luke's International University/St. Luke's International Hospital
     and the History of Public Health in Japan
     Sachiko Ohde, Professor
  2. Exploring Solutions to Public Health Issues by Systems Thinking 
     Nobuo Nishi, Dean
  3. Taking advantage of St. Luke's MPH in your career
     Kohei Onozaki, Professor

  Part 2: Introduction to the School                                   15:30-17:30
     Language: English only
      Facilitator: Rahman Mahbubur, Professor
     Outline of the curriculum 
     MPH: Kevin Urayama, Professor / PhD: Gilmour Stuart, Professor            
     Student/alumni presentations  
     Introduction of faculty and Frequently asked questions
     Individual consultations with faculty and students (on-site only)

Inquiries : St. Luke's International University Graduate School of Public Health
Phone: 03-5550-4101  Email: sph@luke.ac.jp 

*Please note that the program is subject to change.

Registration
If you are interested in participating, please visit the
registration site. Participation information will be sent to
your registered e-mail address on May 18 (Thursday).
https://forms.gle/DM8zSMPgqZADrSum6


